Congratulations on your admission to RIT!

The Student Health Center is now collecting your health
information electronically. Please keep an eye on your
RIT e-mail for a notice from us detailing how to access
our portal to complete this process. The e-mail will have
the subject “Important items for your To Do list from the
RIT Student Health Center.”

If you do not receive this notice by May 31 please
contact the RIT Student Health Center at (585) 475-2255.

Thank you.



